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Congratulations to our new School Council members!  
The 2023-2024 Holy Name School Council will consist of Tiffany
Beck, David Osborn, Eric Shappell, Rosa Rosales, Whitney Jenkins,
Emily Bridges, and Denise Roof.  Please thank these individuals for
their service and dedication to our school. 

As we close out the 2022-2023 school year we look back on the memories we have created.  We reflect on how blessed we are to be
part of your family.  Thank you for choosing HNS, and for partnering with us in providing your children with a Catholic education.  We
pray in thanksgiving for each of you and the dedication you have to the success of Holy Name School and your children.  We pray for
each of you as summer break begins, that you find rest, relaxation, and fun throughout these months while continuing to grow in your
Faith.  We offer special prayers for all members of our Cardinal Family (students, staff, volunteers, parents) who will be moving on to
new journeys next school year.  Enjoy your summer vacation.  Be safe, read some good books, play outside, and go on many adventures.  
We’ll see you back at school in August, Cardinals!  

HNS Administration

Please join us in congratulating some HNS legends on their
upcoming new adventures… Christina Shires, Cheri Phillips, Susy
Solorza, Josh Wirey, and Mackenzie Johnson have a combined 48
years of service to HNS and a combined 57 years of experience as
teachers.  These educators have shared their gifts with our
students and families throughout this time and have created bonds
and memories that will last a lifetime.  We are so grateful for all
they have done for HNS, and we wish them well as they pursue new
opportunities in their careers.  They embody what it 
                                  means to be a Holy  Name Cardinal and are  
                                  most certainly   #Cardinals4Life.  We know 
                                  as they move on that they will make us all 
                                  proud, and we send them on to their new 
                                  roles with great love and admiration.  May 
                                  they find joy and fulfillment in all they do.  

THANK YOU

https://www.shaheens.com/holy-name-of-jesus-henderson
mailto:tuitionrebate@holynameschool.org


Molly Gibson Roberts - Middle School Math

Kelsey Tramill - Middle School Literature

Maggie Garner - Middle School Social Studies

Patricia Wilson - 4th/5th Grade Social Studies & Religion                                                                          
Patricia is excited to return home after a year away from
teaching full time.  She has had many roles at HNS over the
years, most recently 2nd grade teacher. She is looking
forward to teaching social studies and religion, and is most
eager to share her faith to help our 4th and 5th graders grow
in their relationships with Christ.  We are so happy to have her
back with us for next year!  

Holly Farina will be leaving her protractor and calculator
behind to move to the position of Middle School Religion
Teacher.  She is eager to share her faith stories with her
students in a new way and to guide them as they continue
with their own faith journey to develop their relationship with
our Lord and to become Christ-like servant leaders.  We’re
excited to have such an experienced teacher and faith filled
leader in place for our middle schoolers. 

Emma Bridges will be stepping out of the classroom and into
the office as the Dean of Students.  She is full of excitement
to be part of the team that will guide the next generation of
Holy Name Cardinals to greatness and build their faith and
education.  As a 2006 HNS graduate she is full of passion and
commitment for Holy Name School and our success. 

While we are sad to see five wonderful educators leave us for
new adventures, we are happy to welcome others to the family
and see some others step into new roles…

      Molly is an HNS graduate, the daughter of long time HNS   
      teacher, Carol Gibson, and the mother of current Cardinal, 
      Caroline.  She has taught math at North, and most recently  
      has been teaching math at HCHS.  She is excited to return 
      home to share her passion for teaching and to create 
      amazing Cardinal memories,  like the ones she has from her 
      time as a student, for our current students.

      Kelsey is an EKU graduate.  She has taught English at the high 
      school level at DCHS and most recently at HCHS.  Kelsey 
      shares that she has observed that HNS graduates who have 
      been in her high school classes are top notch students with 
      great attitudes and work ethics, and she is excited to become 
      part of a team that will help future Cardinals continue on that 
      tradition of excellence.  

      Maggie is a graduate of University of Kentucky.  She has 
      taught Social Studies at HCHS for 6 years.  Maggie is looking 
      forward to challenging her students to be critical thinkers and 
      problem solvers as they learn about history and the world 
      around them.  She is so excited to be part of our tradition of 
     developing hard working, positive, leaders in Henderson.  

Good Luck to Emma Bridges and Holly Farina in their new
positions at HNS

WELCOME!

https://www.holynameschool.org/about-us/employment-opportunities/index
https://owensborodiocese.org/educator-award/


Faith Formation
HOLY NAME OF JESUS CATHOLIC CHURCH

 Food, games, Chalk the Walk Contest (prize for top 3 winners) 

SPRING FAMILY FUN DAY
May 21, 2023

3:00 PM -5:00 PM
Holy Name of Jesus Catholic Church

Holy Name of Jesus 
Catholic Church 

Vacation Bible School

Details can be found: https://www.facebook.com/holynameofjesuscatholicchurch/
Questions? Contact Rose Wheeler at rwheeler@holynameparish.net

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Mission Henderson

 June 4-10, 2023
 

This summer the Holy Name Church Youth Group is taking on Mission Henderson.  The youth group will go out into
our community to spread God’s Word, love and faith through action and deeds.  

How can YOU help?  Can you spare one/two days or the whole week of June 4 -10? ADULT volunteer supervisors
are needed on the job sites. Work days will begin at 7:30 am and finish at 5:00 pm. Job sites will consist of
painting/staining.  This is a great way for HNS families to get a jump start on their “Lend-A-Hand” hours for next
school year. Please pray and reflect on “Making a Difference” in our community of Henderson and experience the
challenge of mission work!



Contact Beth Probus at 270-577-7179 or 270-826-2096 or bprobus@holynameparish.net

**If you sign up before the 17th you will receive a shirt and can attend the trip to Holiday World with the youth.
Thank you so much for your time and hope to use your talent!

https://www.facebook.com/holynameofjesuscatholicchurch/

